
SPCS Families,

With the end of October comes many fun
activites.  You will see that the students had a
great time this week!  I was glad to see so many
participated in our pumpkin decorating contest.
Winners are announced next week after the votes
are tallied!

As you see, we have a Kindergarten Open House
coming up.  We already have several enrolled for
next year and we would love for you to spread the
word about the positive things happening at
SPCS!  Our families are our greatest assest and
we appreciate you sharing your faith in us with
others!  

Enjoy your long weekend and “let each of us
please his neighbor for his good, to build him up.”  
Romans 15:2

Bobby Hunter
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SGA Homeroom Representatives Selected
SGA Homeroom Reps for 2020-2021 

5th Grade
Olivia T. and Luke H.

6th Grade
Adam C. and Jackson H.

7th Grade
Logan P. and BJ S.

8th Grade
Amelia R. and Christian B.

The students spent classtime Wednesday brushing up on their geography
skills and "exploring" parts of the world!

8th Grade Geo Wednesday

Student Government homeroom representative candidates made speeches to try and win their
classmate's vote!  Votes were cast and the results are listed!

Miss Dorsett's Class made a scarecrow
to protect their pumpkin!  They had a
blast seeing it come to life!  They also
made some yummy caramel apples!

FALL Fun at SPCS



Second graders had a blast carving their pumpkin, removing the seeds and then lighting it
up for a group picture!

Students in 3rd Grade created a pumpkin to
represent a character in one of their favorite books.  
We have some creative students in 3rd Grade!

Mrs. Hunter's First Grade class read the Pumpkin Patch Parable book and then carved their
pumpkin!



THANK YOU SPCS 
for supporting the  



Kind Mouse Food Drive
Our NJHS students are sponsoring a food drive to support
the Kind Mouse that will run from Monday, 11/2 through
Friday, 11/13. Our school community is invited to join them
in donating food for Kind Mouse families. 

Kind Mouse supports families that are homeless and in
transition. Listed are specific items that are needed.
Together, we can make an impact in our local community.

The 4th graders visited Brooker Creek on Friday where they explored nature, saw an alligator, learned about
the environment,  had a picnic lunch, and then had lab time for dissections and explorations.  

Mrs. Renninger's Class Pumpkin Patch
Mrs. Renninger's third grade students practiced sequencing by writing stories about pumpkins this week.

Help Us
Help Others

4th Grade Explores Brooker Creek


